

# Newsletter



## 5<sup>th</sup> October 2018

#### Dates

Friday 19th October - last day of half term

Nursery reopens **Tuesday** 30<sup>th</sup> October

For a full list of holidays please see Langley Moor Nursery website.

## 30 hour places

If your child is accessing a 30 hour place please remember to reconfirm your eligibility every 3 months from the date you applied. You will get a text/email 4 weeks before your reconfirmation deadline. This will ask you to log into your account and it is a quick process. You do not need to bring your code into nursery again. If you miss the deadline you will need to reapply and this will be a longer process.

#### Sit, Chop, Chew!

On Wednesday the nursery was visited by Laura from Mini First Aid who taught the N2 children about the importance of sitting down to eat food, how we cut it up and why we need to chew it.

Laura also runs classes for parents, grandparents and carers covering choking, CPR, bleeding, bumps, breaks and burns, febrile conversations and meningitis awareness.

For more information and class dates visit www.durham.minifirstaid.co.uk

## Catch it, Bin it, Kill it!

Next week we are reinforcing with all the children how to blow their nose on a tissue and then put the tissue into a bin. Any support you can give with this at home will certainly help. This may minimise the number of cold germs we have going around nursery this autumn.



#### Harvest Food Collection

We are collecting items for the Durham Foodbank. The foodbank helps over 1,200 people a month who find themselves in food crisis.

We are collecting powdered milk, sugar, fruit juice, pasta sauces, cereals, rice, pasta, rice pudding, tea bags, coffee, tinned meat, fish, fruit, veg, jam, biscuits and snack bars.

Items can be brought into nursery from Monday 8<sup>th</sup> October until Friday 12<sup>th</sup> October.



## The Cry

Many of you will have watched the new programme on Sunday night called the Cry, and without wishing to spoil it if you haven't watched it yet, it serves as a timely reminder about not leaving young children, and especially babies in the car on their own, even if they are asleep - tempting as it is sometimes.

